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New York State Proposes New Cannabinoid Product Regulations

On October 27, 2020, the New York State Department of Health issued proposed regulations regarding
cannabinoid hemp products. These proposed regulations (available here) are open for public commentary until
January 11, 2021. They would change how products containing hemp-derived cannabinoids, including
cannabidiol (CBD), are manufactured and sold in New York State. While the industry continues to await federal
guidance from the FDA, these proposed regulations offer a glimpse into what actions the federal government
might take with regard to CBD. Read the full article on our sister blog Cannabis Legal Highlights: The 411 on
420.
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